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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULAR BOARD MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the CAMROSA WATER
DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS meeting regularly
scheduled for Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 5:00pm has been
canceled.

The next regularly scheduled Board Meeting will be held on
Thursday, April 24, 2025 at 10:00am.
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Norman Huff -
Secretary of the Board

7385 Santa Rosa Road = Camarillo, CA 93012-9284
Phone: (805) 482-4677 = FAX: (805) 987-4797
Website: www.camrosa.com





